
Beach trip to Calshot!!!

What an amazing trip to the beach Birch class had. Everyone had so much fun!! The beach trip links to our Topic of The seaside and in 

Geography looking at man made and natural items. Birch class enjoyed paddling in the water up to their welly boots, but the tide had 

other ideas and water did go in some boots. We had some children who just wanted to stand at the waters edge and throw pebbles in, 

that was OK! We also had children who just wanted to build sandcastles and explore the pebbles on the beach. There were even some 

crabs that had found their way up on the beach. We arrived just before 11am and started the day with a light snack on the beach and 

then we were off to explore the beach before lunch at 12:30/45. Then back off to school at 1:20, we arrived back at 2:30pm. 

Everyone had so much fun!!! 

Messages from Mrs Dixon:
Apologies if reading books have not been changed, our library has been closed to children for the foreseeable so adults need 

to get books to change, due to team 2 trips this week, we have been unable to facilitate this, we will change them after half

term. Thank you for your understanding. 

We all hope you all have a lovely half term ☺, school is closed to children on the 2nd of June so we will see 
everyone on Tuesday the 3rd.

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss Stewart


